
Solomon Elementary 
North Parking Lot

To parents of elementary students and parents of MS/HS track athletes

Please be informed of the following guidelines for the new loading and unloading parking lot arrangement,
where safety and efficiency are our top priorities. 

The north lot is exclusively for elementary students ONLY. For parents and guardians picking up both
elementary and MS or HS students, loading/unloading will resume in the west parking lot. 
Enter the school parking lot from the west and exit from the east to ensure smooth traffic flow.
There are 9 designated stalls for loading and unloading students. Outside of pickup and drop-off, these
will be used as visitor parking. 
Loading and unloading must occur exclusively in the designated stalls. Parking elsewhere requires
parents to accompany their child to and from the school. 
If you wish to park and walk up to the building to pickup/drop-off your child, please do so in the
specified zone.
The first regular parking row is reserved for Solomon Elementary Staff. 
There will be no parking on William Street during school hours. 
To all parents of MS/HS track athletes: Please park in the north lot when picking up your child after
practice. 

Please contact the school if you have any questions regarding this matter. We appreciate your patience with
the school and community as we all become familiarized with these new guidelines. 
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